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May 2, 2022

	
Dr. Scott McCormick, Director of Orchestras
Langley High School
6520 Georgetown Pike
McLean, Virginia  22101


Dr. McCormick,

Congratulations! Director’s Choice would like to extend an invitation to the Langley High School Orchestras to perform in the 2023 Premier Performance Invitational in the world famous Carnegie Hall in New York City. 

This amazing event will be held on Friday, March 10, 2023.

Your students will have the opportunity to perform in the most prestigious performance hall in the United States, considered by many as one of the finest concert venues in the entire world.  This performance will be held in Stern Auditorium/Perelman Stage of Carnegie Hall.

We are excited to feature the Langley High School Orchestras and we sincerely hope you will accept this invitation to perform!

Again, congratulations and good luck in your preparations.  


Musically Yours,



Alan Hanna
Director of Performance Events
Premier Performance Invitational Producer
Director’s Choice


cc:  Ms. Kimberly Greer, Principal - Langley High School




